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Sedation Dentistry letter  (Courtesy of Dr. Larry Litman and Gail Litman)
Dear Mrs. Crawford:


There are many reasons 50% of the population put dental care at the bottom of the healthcare list.  Some people are downright fearful while others have suffered bad experiences in the past.  Or some need extensive care and simply can't find enough hours in the day.


It's time to rest easy.  Oral Sedation Dentistry is here!


After an initial, comprehensive examination where all your questions and concerns will be answered, we'll schedule your appointment(s).  You'll find your treatment is performed more comfortably than you might ever have thought possible.  You'll be drowsy, but thoroughly responsive.  Our specially trained team will monitor your every move throughout the appointment.  The big plus?  We can accomplish large amounts of dentistry at one time, and you'll have little or no memory of the experience.


For anxious patients, this new treatment is a miracle.  Your dental health is important and need not be neglected because you are nervous.  Oral Sedation Dentistry is as simple as taking a pill.


Wake up to a new smile!  This invitation is open to you, your friends and family.  Please call today if you have questions or are ready to begin.

Sincerely,



Dr. Right Thinker

P.S.
I have enclosed two Smile Cards for any friends or relatives who you feel would benefit from our preventive approach to healthy gums and teeth.

P.P.S
 Be sure to have your friends mention your name so that we can thank you personally with a token of our appreciation.

Sedation Dentistry letter to other doctors  (Courtesy of Dr.Jim Sparaga)
RE:  Referral of Phobic patients for Conscious Sedation

Dear Doctor:



As you well know, treating high fear dental patients while they sweat and squirm in the chair is stressful as well as non-rewarding.  These appointments increase the patient's hatred of dentistry and many patients go untreated.


If you have adult patients requiring treatment who:

· consistently break appointments due to fear,

· cannot get numb,

· are needle phobic,

· have a high gag reflex, or

· have had traumatic dental experiences,

then we invite you to consider referring them to us to complete their general dentistry while they sleep.


Our practice is dedicated to successfully treating these highly challenging patients.  We spend about 70% of our time with these adults who have lost all hope in our professional.


If we can be of help to you, please call us at 555/678/0980.

Sincerely,



Dr. Right Thinker

Intra-oral Camera letter  (Courtesy of Dr.Joe Whitehouse)
This letter can be used to introduce your patients to your inta-oral camera.

Dear Mrs. Crawford:


As you are aware, we strive to provide you with the highest quality and the most advanced dental care available.  With this in mind, we have recently added a new piece of equipment to help you better understand your mouth.  It is an intra-oral camera.  For the first time ever, you will be able to see needed care (enlarged 38 times) in living color on TV.  We can freeze the picture for discussion and then take an instant photograph for you or the insurance company.


Our goal is to allow you to better understand your dental needs by actually seeing what we see and to help maximize your insurance benefits if you are fortunate enough to have coverage.


As always, if you have any questions or need any assistance, please don't hesitate to call (Office Manager's Name), (Assistant Manager's Name) or myself.

Sincerely,

Dr. Right Thinker

P.S.
I have enclosed two Smile Cards for any friends or relatives who you feel would benefit from our preventive approach to healthy gums and teeth.

P.P.S
 Be sure to have your friends mention your name so that we can thank you personally with a token of our appreciation.

CPR letter  (Courtesy of Ron Yee, D.D.S.)
This is just a great letter to get your patients to think about you, their dentist.

Dear Mrs. Crawford:


To keep us with the changing times, we have a new logo that signifies the progressive nature of our practice as well as our continued effort to stay at the forefront in providing personalized and comfortable care to you, your family and friends.


Also, in our efforts to provide you with comprehensive health care and health education, our practice is again sponsoring the annual CPR class for 2000!  Last year was a sellout, so register yourself, your family and friends early.

        ADULT CPR COURSE

When:
Sunday, May 16, 2000

Time:
8:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.                                                   "picture"
Place:
San Francisco YMCA


555 White Teeth Blvd.

To Register:  Just call us at 555-5555 and 

tell us you are coming.



Certification Fee:  $5.00 registration fee 
Dr. Thinker demonstrates

for one year American Red Cross certification. 
CPR on his cuddly son,

All other materials provided by our office. 
John Francis.

Best regards,

Dr. Right Thinker

P.S.
I have enclosed two Smile Cards for any friends or relatives who you feel would benefit from our preventive approach to healthy gums and teeth.

P.P.S
 Be sure to have your friends mention your name so that we can thank you personally with a token of our appreciation.

Insurance benefits letter  (Courtesy of Richard Plasch, D.D.S.)
Use this letter to discuss dental insurance benefits and policy.


Dear Mrs. Crawford:


We hope you find the following information helpful to understanding your dental insurance benefits.  You're very fortunate if you have dental insurance coverage and don't have to pay the entire fee out of your own pocket.


The range of benefits depends on what your employer wants to offer you as an employee.  Some plans may cover as little as 20%, or as much as 100% of dental services, but most fall within the 50-80% range.  Some have deductibles, some don't.  Some plans exclude certain types of services, while other plans cover a full range of dental services.  Many companies pay for what's cheapest, not what's necessary or best.  Basically, the less paid for the insurance, the less coverage you'll receive.


It's been the experience of many dentists that some insurance companies tell customers "fees are above the usual and customary" rather than saying "our benefits are low".  It's just like your car insurance.  The lower the benefits you choose, the less it costs you in premiums.  Also, many insurance companies use fee listings that are several years out of date.


Our fees are based on the experience we have in performing each procedure, the quality of the laboratory and materials we use, the treatment plan selected, and the time it takes us to provide the necessary dental care.  We don't believe it's in your best interest for us to compromise your diagnosis to accommodate an insurance policy's restrictions.  However, we are more than happy to discuss alternative treatment plans if possible, and help you choose what type of treatment you feel is best for you.


Last year we dealt with over 250 different insurance plans.  When we estimate insurance benefits, please understand it's based on information supplied by your insurance carrier, combined with our experience.  When an insurance company won't provide their benefit schedule, we estimate your percentage based on an "average" plan.  We're committed to sending your insurance claim your behalf within a day of your treatment.
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Please let us know whenever your insurance changes so we have accurate information and your insurance payments will not be delayed.  We must work together to overcome insurance delays and any disorganization they may suffer.


We will help you in every way filing your claim, handling insurance queries, processing follow-ups, or locating lost claims.  No question is too small for you to ask, whether it's about your treatment, benefit plan, or statement.  Stop in or call any time you have questions.  We're here to help.

Sincerely,

Dr. Right Thinker

P.S.
I have enclosed two Smile Cards for any friends or relatives who you feel would benefit from our preventive approach to healthy gums and teeth.

P.P.S
 Be sure to have your friends mention your name so that we can thank you personally with a token of our appreciation.

Fear of Pain letter  (Courtesy of Hycomb Communications)
Pain and fear are major reasons why people don't go to a dentist.  Use this letter to help put them at ease.  


Dear Mrs. Crawford:


We offer one more comforting and wonderful fact about today's dentistry:  it's virtually painless.  Technology, new procedures, and some sophisticated approaches to anesthesia have all contributed to painless treatment, from cleaning to cavity preparations to root canal.


But what if you didn't grow up with modern dentistry, and remember it differently?  If you have had difficult dental experiences, you may be among the 150 million Americans who white-knuckle their way through treatment, or avoid the dentist altogether.  The fact is, about 80% of the fearful can overcome this kind of anxiety, with a little help from an empathetic dentist and staff.


Everyone in our practice understands dental fear and where it originates.  We are trained in forming good working relationships with fearful patients.  We encourage you to voice your anxiety and discuss your problems or questions with us, before we even begin treatment.  We'll listen to your needs, and agree on things that will help you maintain control and a sense of security.  Sometimes setting up a hand signal to be used during treatment helps.  Other patients like a detailed explanation of the planned treatment.  Some will want the aid of nitrous oxide or other mediation.  The first step is to talk with us about what bothers you; let us know about your fear.


Call us before your next appointment for consultation time if you've had some bad dental experience you don't want to relive.

Sincerely,

Dr. Right Thinker

P.S.
I have enclosed two Smile Cards for any friends or relatives who you feel would benefit from our preventive approach to healthy gums and teeth.

P.P.S
 Be sure to have your friends mention your name so that we can thank you personally with a token of our appreciation.

Electronic Anesthesia letter  (Courtesy of Ted Morgan, D.D.S.)
This letter is great to introduce electronic anesthesia.  3M Dental Products has a brochure on electronic anesthesia that you can include.


Greeting from Dr. Ted Morgan and Staff,


I would like to tell you about something new in dentistry that I think you will be interested in.  It is local anesthesia with no needles or injections or chemicals of any kind.  It is called electronic anesthesia, and we have it right now in our office.


When we use it, you simply hold a small unit that looks like a radio or Walkman and runs on a small battery.  You have the control device in your hands and are able to dial in your own level of anesthesia during the procedure.


So far, our experience with this method has shown us that this is a fantastic alternative to traditional local anesthesia for many people.  They experience only a tingling feeling during the procedures and there is an immediate return to normal sensation when we finish.  What they like best is leaving the office with no post-treatment numbness.


Of course, like any other tool we have, electronic anesthesia is not a panacea.  It works better for some people than for others (life just isn't fair) and there are some procedures and some areas of the mouth where we would not use it.  But it is an exciting new option that offers advantages for which you have probably wished.  So if you would like to try it, it is available any time you are having a procedure done that requires local anesthesia.


If you would like more detailed information on this just call the office at 

(777-7777) to discuss it, or ask for a brochure.


Have a great Spring!

P.S.
I have enclosed two Smile Cards for any friends or relatives who you feel would benefit from our preventive approach to healthy gums and teeth.

P.P.S
 Be sure to have your friends mention your name so that we can thank you personally with a token of our appreciation.

Gum Disease letter.  (Courtesy of Loyd Dowd, D.D.S.)
Dear Mrs. Crawford:


In the journals, I read I often come across new developments in the science of dentistry.  However, people like yourself never become aware of these important ideas since the media reports so little of it.


Therefore, I've taken it upon myself to keep you informed of crucial breakthroughs because I know how important they can be to you, your family, and your friends.  As your dentist, I believe it's part of my responsibility to you.  So, for your information and consideration, here are these unique, even revolutionary developments.

NEW AMERICAN DENTAL ASSOCIATION GUIDELINES FOR DIAGNOSIS AND TREATMENT OF GUM DISEASE
HOW TO SAVE MONEY AND YOUR TEETH, TOO!

The American Dental Association has recently given us much stricter guidelines for the diagnosis and treatment of gum disease and we now find that many adults, and yes, even some children, have progressing gum disease and bone loss.  This potentially destructive disease often occurs without noticeable symptoms until it's very advanced.  By that time the bone destruction is extensive and it's sometimes too late to anything about it.


For a limited time, to encourage you to protect your teeth, your periodic exam (check-up) will be complimentary ($12 savings) when you pay for your cleaning and x-rays (if necessary) in full with cash, check or major credit card at the time of your visit.  This is also our way of encouraging our patients to not put off those all-important continuing care check-ups and cleanings that are so necessary to protect what you've already invested in your dental care.


We're doing this because we now know that more teeth are lost to gum disease each year than to all the other causes of tooth loss combined.  Even when a person thinks that they'll eventually get dentures, the problem is that  the gum disease destroys so much of the supporting bone that there's nothing left to support the dentures; they won't stay in place when you try to eat or speak, and they really hurt when you try to use them.  Sometimes we're able to help these patients to some extent, as the last article in this letter indicates, but nothing works as well as your own natural teeth.
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If you're not due yet or if you simply can't come in right now, just call or come by our office and pre-pay the fee ahead of time to take advantage of these savings.  Speak with (Office Manager's Name) or (Assistant Manager's Name) and one of them will take care of it for you.

Sincerely,

Dr. Right Thinker

P.S.
I have enclosed two Smile Cards for any friends or relatives who you feel would benefit from our preventive approach to healthy gums and teeth.

P.P.S
 Be sure to have your friends mention your name so that we can thank you personally with a token of our appreciation.

Continued Loyalty letter  (Courtesy of Dr. Joel lander)
Dear Mrs. Crawford:

I want to thank you for your continued loyalty as my patient over the years.  I have built my professional reputation on personalized service to excellent patients like you.

My staff and I continue to provide you with the highest quality dental care available anywhere.  We keep up with the latest methods and technology and use that knowledge when treating you.  This is always done in what you know to be a caring and efficient environment.

I continue to welcome new patients.  Although I have been practicing in Long Beach for many years, I am always available to your friends and family.  I appreciate referrals and consider it a compliment when you refer someone to me for care.

My staff and I want to assure you that we will always justify your expression of confidence and trust.

Again, thank you!

Sincerely,

Dr. Right Thinker

P.S.
I have enclosed two Smile Cards for any friends or relatives who you feel would benefit from our preventive approach to healthy gums and teeth.

P.P.S
 Be sure to have your friends mention your name so that we can thank you personally with a token of our appreciation.

Periodontal disease letter  (Courtesy of Kevin O'Leary, D.D.S.)
Dear Mrs. Crawford:


If you have bleeding gums, you may periodontal disease.


We're learning more about this common infection all the time, and I wanted to pass along some of the latest findings.  It should help you understand why I think it's so important that we take action together to eliminate gum disease – the sooner the better.


Some patients think sore gums aren't as critical as tooth decay, but that's just not so.  Gum disease begins as a minor infection and, if it doesn't show signs of stabilizing is bound to get worse.  Untreated it can eventually result in tooth loss.



In the early stages (gingivitis) the gums may be tender as a little bacteria pocket forms between your teeth and gums.  The disease is very treatable at this point.  But if the infected pockets are allowed to enlarge, this infection extends to the bond beneath, which begins to erode.


There's another reason to take gum disease seriously.  The Journal of the American Dental Association recently reported on a study of non-smokers.  Researchers found that gum disease was a stronger risk for heart disease than high cholesterol or high blood pressure.


As your dentist, my concern for your health doesn't stop with your teeth.  That's why I think it's important – if you're suffering from gum disease – that you have it treated.  Also, please be sure to let us know if you are being treated for heart disease by your medical doctor.

Sincerely,

Dr. Right Thinker

P.S.
I have enclosed two Smile Cards for any friends or relatives who you feel would benefit from our preventive approach to healthy gums and teeth.

P.P.S
 Be sure to have your friends mention your name so that we can thank you personally with a token of our appreciation.


Relines and Repairs letter  (Courtesy of Loyd Dowd, D.D.S.)
Dear Mrs. Crawford:

NEW PROCEDURE FOR RELINES AND REPAIRS WHILE YOU WAIT!


Most likely you've heard abut "bonding".  It uses an intense bright light source to bond very tough, stain resistant tooth-colored filling material to teeth.  We now have a similar process that can be used to fuse a very tough pink reline material to the inside of your denture or partial in one easy visit.  We use a unique new processing unit that has multiple high-intensity lights and a specially shaped mirrored inside surface, all computer designed for maximum effectiveness, to completely harden and cure the special light-cured reline material in our in-office laboratory.  We then use our extensive finishing equipment to finish and polish your denture or partial with your tough new stain-resistant reline or repair.


We highly recommend our Velvet-Soft tissue conditioning before you have your reline actually done.  Think about how your finger looks when you remove a ring after it's been on there for even a day.  You can see where the ring was because the tissue under the ring has been distorted by the pressure from the ring.  The very same thing happens to your gums under your dentures or partials.  


When we do our Velvet-Soft conditioning we place a velvety soft material inside your existing denture to let your gum tissue come back to its natural, undistorted shape.  This means that you can continue to wear your denture or partial and also won't be embarrassed by having to leave your teeth out for a couple of days to let your gums return to their natural undistorted shape before we actually do your reline.  


This also allows for a much more accurate reline which means your denture or partial will fit much better and be much more comfortable.  When you're confident that your dentures fit well, you can smile and enjoy life.


So, to summarize the whole procedure, we do our Velvet-Soft tissue conditioning at the first visit to let your gums get back into their most natural undistorted shape.  You do not have to leave your dentures for this and it only takes about 30 minutes.  Then we see you again in about two days and do our state-of-the-art Starlite bonded reline, which takes about 1 to 1 1/2 hours, depending on how involved the relines are and the number that we're doing at one time.  Again, you do not have to leave your dentures in most cases.
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We're also able to do certain repairs while you wait without your having to leave your denture or partial.  However, we simply have to evaluate each situation individually because of the wide variety of things that can happen to a denture or partial.  In the event that we must send a repair or tooth replacement to our commercial lab, we are usually able to get it back the same day if we can get the denture to the lab first thing in the morning.


What all of this means to you is that you don't have to suffer the embarrassment of having your friends, family or co-workers see you without your teeth, or have to hide at home until your dentures come back from our commercial lab.  You'll be able to enjoy your dentures with confidence for a long time without the embarrassment or inconvenience of having to wait and make another trip to the office to get your dentures to have a reline done.


If you, a family member, or a friend would benefit from any development in this letter, or if you just want more information, make sure you call the office.  We're more than happy to oblige.  After all, that's what we're here for.

Sincerely,

Dr. Right Thinker

P.S.
I have enclosed two Smile Cards for any friends or relatives who you feel would benefit from our preventive approach to healthy gums and teeth.

P.P.S
 Be sure to have your friends mention your name so that we can thank you personally with a token of our appreciation.

Denture letter  (Courtesy of Jim Sparaga, D.D.S.)

For this letter, you can include the brochure "The Myth of Forbidden Fruit" published by the ADA.



Don't Get Caught In A Myth!

Dear Mrs. Crawford:



Regular dental care is important for everyone, whether you are maintaining your natural teeth or your natural-looking dentures.  For years though, the myths about dentures have kept many people from getting the regular preventive care they need and deserve.


We'd like to set the record straight as well as let you know a denture wearer's smile can be kept healthy, attractive, and comfortable.


If you wear dentures, a yearly denture examination can benefit you in many ways.  Your comfort and health can be maintained, and even improved, by examining for fit problems and denture wear on a regular basis.  At regular visits, I'll be able to make adjustments or note changes before major corrections are needed.


At your visit you will:


Receive a thorough oral examination since your mouth tissues can reveal early 

signs of such diseases as diabetes or oral cancer.


Have the fit of your dentures checked and minor comfort adjustments made 

(denture adhesives are great in an emergency, but a well-fitted denture should 

not need an adhesive).


Have your denture examined for weak areas that develop as dentures age and 

may result in fracture of the teeth or the pink base material.


Have your denture cleaned if unsightly stain on tartar has collected.


Receive a denture brush and expert advice on how to keep your dentures in tip-

top shape at home.
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If you are one of the 32,000,000 Americans who wear a full or partial denture and we haven't seen you in the past year, please call today for a Myth-Busting Denture Exam. 


If you have your natural teeth, we applaud you and ask that you pass along the enclosed brochure and letter to a friend or loved one who deserves a healthy, attractive, and comfortable smile with their dentures.


As always, if you have any questions or need any assistance, please don't hesitate to call (Office Manager's Name), (Assistant Manager's Name) or myself.

Best regards,

Dr. Right Thinker

P.S.
I have enclosed two Smile Cards for any friends or relatives who you feel would benefit from our preventive approach to healthy gums and teeth.

P.P.S
 Be sure to have your friends mention your name so that we can thank you personally with a token of our appreciation.

Opalescence Bleaching letter  (Courtesy of Jim Sparaga, D.D.S.)

With this letter, you can include a brochure on the Opalescence bleaching system.




What Can You, Robert Redford and


Christie Brinkley Have in Common?

Dear Mrs. Crawford:


When was the last time you did something very special for yourself?  Something that made your friends smile every time you smiled at them?  Something fun, something easy and, most important, something just for you?


If it has been awhile (or even if it hasn't), you will want to learn about something new and special at our dental office.  That something is a celebrity smile which can be yours by using the Opalescence bleaching system.


Whether your teeth have been stained internally by medication; or stained externally by tobacco or foods and beverages such as coffee, tea, or berries; or whether you've simply wished for a smile a few shades brighter, this doctor-supervised bleaching process may be for you.


It's safe and simple and whitens while you sleep.


The key to success is the custom-fit bleaching trays we prepare for you.  There are no needles, no drilling, and a minimal number of appointments.  You'll be monitored closely till you achieve a tooth shade that's right for you.


You can have something in common with Robert Redford and Christie Brinkley.  Call and ask for something just for you...a brighter, whiter smile!

Sincerely,

Dr. Right Thinker

P.S.
I have enclosed two Smile Cards for any friends or relatives who you feel would benefit from our preventive approach to healthy gums and teeth.

P.P.S
 Be sure to have your friends mention your name so that we can thank you personally with a token of our appreciation.


Whitening letter  (Courtesy of Loyd Dowd, D.D.S.)

Here's another example of a "bleaching/whitening" letter.


Dear Mrs. Crawford:


Well, summer is here again!  If you have children, I'm sure they're enjoying themselves now that they're out of school for the summer.  It's time to get outside, go fishing, have a picnic or just take it easy as the weather gets hotter.  We're all enjoying the great weather we've been having.


As it gets to be swimming and water-skiing weather, we all want to have dazzling white smiles to go with that golden tan that many people will get.  We've all seen the smile whitening "kits" sold over the television, and in many of the local discount and drug stores.  I investigated these kits to see what they contained and how it compared to what we use and dispense in our office.  


I found that these over-the-counter kits are mainly flavored vinegar, weak hydrogen peroxide solutions or gels, and a toothpaste that has a white pigment called titanium dioxide, the same pigment that's used in Liquid Paper and many paints.  In essence, they're designed to clean the teeth off and then coat them with a white paint so that your teeth only appear whiter when you get through brushing them.  


To be sure, they may look whiter temporarily when you get through brushing with the special toothpaste because that's when you're going to look at your teeth in a bathroom mirror!  You teeth aren't actually any whiter and the pigment rapidly comes off.


Try the over-the-counter kits.  If they don't do what you want them to do and your teeth still look dingy or yellowed, give us a call.  Different amounts and types of discoloration take different approaches to getting the be results.  We can evaluate your individual situation and talk over the best way to get the maximum whitening, closing of gaps, fixing chipped or broken teeth, getting rid of splotches or white spots, or talk about anything else that bothers you about your smile.  With the new bleaching and bonding techniques, you may be surprised at what can be done even if you've given up before.  Our staff can tailor a payment plan with no large up-front payment to meet your needs and we also accept your dental insurance for covered procedures.
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As always, if you have any questions or need any assistance, please don't hesitate to call (Office Manager's Name), (Assistant Manager's Name) or myself.

Sincerely,

Dr. Right Thinker

P.S.
I have enclosed two Smile Cards for any friends or relatives who you feel would benefit from our preventive approach to healthy gums and teeth.

P.P.S
 Be sure to have your friends mention your name so that we can thank you personally with a token of our appreciation.


"Don't Wait Too Long" letter

Here's a great letter to send just to remind people to go to the dentist.  This letter is courtesy of Hycomb Communications out of their VTY (Very Truly Yours) computerized patient communication program.  This program has over 200 letters for just about any occasion.  If you want more information, call them at 1-800-523-6961.  


Dear Mrs. Crawford:


A stitch in time saves nine.  A penny saved is a penny earned.  And so on.  In difficult economic times, homilies are not much comfort.  While we're riding out the tough times, though, we believe the best course is this:  don't let anything get too expensive.  And that includes dentistry.


We know budgets go through ups and downs, just like the economy.  We also believe that by catching small dental problems before they grow, you will, in the long run, save money.  There never was a dental problem that got better by itself.  When you wait too long, a lot can happen.


Gum problems don't hurt at first, so you may have disease lurking and not even know it.  (Waiting for gum problems to "heal" is a bad idea.)  Old fillings can "leak" at the margins where the filling and the tooth meet, inviting decay beneath the filling.  If you let it go, it's crown time.  Topical fluorides and sealants are in order for children.  Sealants are the best preventive investment you can make.  The bottom line:  good dentistry is good economy. 


We'll do our part by helping you with flexible payments.  For patients who qualify, we'll arrange a personal financial plan for your care.  There are many options.


And sure enough, before we know it, things will be rosy again.

Very truly yours,

Dr. Right Thinker

P.S.
I have enclosed two Smile Cards for any friends or relatives who you feel would benefit from our preventive approach to healthy gums and teeth.

P.P.S
 Be sure to have your friends mention your name so that we can thank you personally with a token of our appreciation.

Possible Loss of Insurance letter.

This is an ideal letter for boosting practice production.  Use one early in the year and the second between June and September.  

Re:
Possible Loss of Insurance Benefits

Dear Mrs. Crawford:



I would like to update you regarding your dental insurance benefits.


Almost all insurance companies renew your dental benefits with the new year.  This means that you can now take advantage of possibly $1,000 or more of benefits for yourself or your family.  


These benefits are part of your employer's insurance program.  They are part of your total employee compensation package.  Do not let your benefits fade away unused.


Please do not wait for the end of the year, when our congested schedule may make it difficult to accommodate you at a convenient time.


As always, if you have any questions or need any assistance, please don't hesitate to call (Office Manager's Name), (Assistant Manager's Name) or myself.

Very truly yours,

Dr. Right Thinker

P.S.
I have enclosed two Smile Cards for any friends or relatives who you feel would benefit from our preventive approach to healthy gums and teeth.

P.P.S
 Be sure to have your friends mention your name so that we can thank you personally with a token of our appreciation.

Possible Loss of Insurance Update letter

Send this letter between June and September.  

Re:
Possible Loss of Insurance Benefits

Dear Mrs. Crawford:


I would like to update you regarding your dental insurance benefits.


The end of the year is drawing near.  We want to remind you that if you have not used your insurance benefits to their maximum, only a few months are left. 


If you have already met your deductible, take advantage of your benefits this year.  Do not let your benefits fade away unused.

Please do not wait for the end of the year, when our congested schedule may make it difficult to accommodate you at a convenient time.


As always, if you have any questions or need any assistance, please don't hesitate to call (Office Manager's Name, Assistant Manager's Name) or myself.


Our staff is ready to receive you now.  Use your benefits wisely.

Dr. Right Thinker

P.S.
I have enclosed two Smile Cards for any friends or relatives who you feel would benefit from our preventive approach to healthy gums and teeth.

P.P.S
 Be sure to have your friends mention your name so that we can thank you personally with a token of our appreciation.

Bio-Hazard Letter  (Courtesy of Kathy Sparaga, R.D.H.)
DATE









"Bio-Hazard" Sticker








 Placed Here

Dear Mrs. Crawford:


You may have noticed this new symbol during recent visits to our office.  We are proud of it.  It is a badge that represents our commitment to your continued good health, the health of our staff, and the protection of our environment.


Taken at face value, the symbol designates medical materials that require special handling and disposal according to strict government guidelines.   In our office, it goes far beyond that simple definition of "biomedical waste"...


It represents our ongoing effort to provide dental care which allows you to leave your appointment healthier than when you arrived.


This is accomplished at our office in three ways. 


1.
By investing in the necessary equipment and technology to carry out a systematic infection control program.


2.
By training our entire staff in infection control procedures.


3.
By allocating time before and after each patient visit to carry out necessary equipment sterilization and treatment room preparation.


We have invested in additional sterilizing units, dental handpieces, and new equipment.  We can proudly say every item at your dental appointment has been either steam sterilized in an autoclave using hospital techniques or is disposed of after your visit.  


Autoclaving is the only means of assuring that germs are not passed from one appointment to the next.  Disinfectants and so called "cold sterilizers" are not adequate for instruments used in direct patient care.
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We have always been dedicated to cleanliness as well as quality, but standards of dental care are ever changing.  To stay abreast of these changes, we attend local, state, and national education meetings. 


Plus, conduct training sessions during our weekly staff meetings using instructional materials produced by the American Dental Association, the National Institutes of Health, and the Occupational Safety and Health Administration.  

Equipment, knowledge, and technology would be wasted if...

adequate time were not provided to carry out measures that assure everyone's good health.  These measures begin the moment you arrive at the office when you are asked to review your confidential medical history.


They continue as you enter the treatment rooms.  In many cases, appointment times have been doubled in length so rooms can be properly prepared for your visit.  Plus...


1.
Surfaces have been covered with plastic wrap.


2.
Instruments have been sterilized.


3.
Only enough dental materials and equipment have been brought into the room to accomplish your scheduled dental care, and


4.
Your dental team is wearing gloves, masks, and eyewear for your benefit and theirs.

These measures continue after you leave the office.

Heat sterilization equipment is autoclave.  Disposable items are discarded in the appropriate receptacles (those marked with the biomedical materials label) and chairs and countertops are disinfected.  If impressions were taken, they are disinfected before further work is started.  Records are kept to monitor sterilization procedures and equipment maintenance.


Crowns (caps), inlays, and dentures that are made at a commercial laboratory are mailed to businesses which follow infection control procedures certified by the Dental Laboratory Infection Control Council.  These procedures limit cross-contamination of dental cases.
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Are these measures costly?  Yes and no.  It is clear that technology, training, and time are going to add significant expense to delivering quality dental care.  But can a price be placed on assuring good health?  We think not.  


We think you will agree that these health promoting practices are well worth the welfare of you, your family and friends, and your dental team.


When you see the biomedical label, see it as a sign of the commitment we and you have made toward improving your well being.


My staff and I are happy to answer questions you may have about infection control procedures in dentistry.

Regards,

Dr. Right Thinker

P.S.
I have enclosed two Smile Cards for any friends or relatives who you feel would benefit from our preventive approach to healthy gums and teeth.

P.P.S
 Be sure to have your friends mention your name so that we can thank you personally with a token of our appreciation.

AIDS Letter - JUST THE FACTS.

DATE










THE FACTS...








  Just The Facts

Dear Mrs. Crawford:


Because of the continuing barrage and sensationalism by the media, designed to sell T.V. time, not to enlighten or communicate truth, we once again want to reassure you of the facts concerning AIDS and dental office safety.


My staff and I follow every standard of health and safety required by common decency as well as those standards mandated by the Center for Disease Control, the American Dental Association and O.S.H.A.  Failure to do so could mean possible loss of my license, fines in excess of $50,000.00, as well as loss of membership in the American Dental Association. 


I follow these standards, not only for your protection, but also for the safety of my own family - my wife, mother, children and grandchildren, all of whom are my patients.


I think this is what you want to know about our office and my concern for your protection...

1.
We follow the same sterilization procedures used in hospital operating rooms - this means heat/steam pressure autoclaving of hand pieces and instruments.


2.
New disposable gloves for each patient.


3.
Use of disposable instruments, covers and prophy handpieces.


4.
Ongoing program of training for my staff and myself in state-of-the-art health-safety procedures.


5.
All clinical staff have innoculations against Hepatitis B virus.
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6.
Our office is a completely safe environment to have your dental health care needs met.


Finally, if you have further concerns or questions about all of this, you are invited to visit our office for a tour so you can see first-hand each and every step we follow to protect you.


I appreciate having you as a patient! 

Sincerely,

Dr. Right Thinker

P.S.
I have enclosed two Smile Cards for any friends or relatives who you feel would benefit from our preventive approach to healthy gums and teeth.

P.P.S
 Be sure to have your friends mention your name so that we can thank you personally with a token of our appreciation.

FACTS ABOUT INFECTION CONTROL

We realize that today patients have many concerns about the safety of receiving their medical and dental care.  We understand your concern and would like to share with you some of what we're doing to protect both you and us.


Infection control is the term used to describe the prevention of any disease transmission from the patient to the staff, the staff to the patient, and from one patient in the practice to another patient.


Any infection control procedure not only protects us, the health-care provider, but also protects you, the patient.


Although the AIDS virus has caused great concern in the public, it has been shown repeatedly to be a very fragile virus.  Once outside the body, it has a very short (a few minutes) life before it is killed by exposure to the atmosphere.  


A much more important concern is the hepatitis B virus which is extremely potent and long-lived outside the body.  All of our infection control procedures are aimed at killing the hepatitis B virus, which will at the same time kill the AIDS virus.


Among the precautions we take are:


1.
All instruments capable of withstanding high heat are autoclaved (steam-sterilized) which kills infectious bacteria and viruses.  The autoclaves are tested weekly to insure that they are operating properly.


2.
All items that cannot tolerate high heat, such as plastics, are disinfected in a chemical solution formulated to kill infectious bacteria and viruses.


3.
All handpieces ("drills") and burs ("drill bits") are autoclaved after each use.


4.
Many items are single-use and are disposed of after each patient.  This includes all syringes (needles) and saliva ejectors (the plastic tips on the suction tube which are placed in the mouth to remove saliva).


5.
The rubber caps which hold the paste used to polish your teeth after a cleaning are disposed of after each use.  The attachment which holds it on the handpiece, called a prophy angle, is autoclaved after each use.


6.
Gloves and masks are worn to prevent transmission of disease between you and us (both ways), as well as providing protection from transmitting any diseases between you and another patient in the office.  Gloves are never used on more than one patient.


7.
All surfaces (counter tops, dental chair, light handles, etc.) are disinfected with a chemical solution again formulated to kill infectious bacteria, spores, and viruses.  Barriers (paper covers etc.) are used whenever possible.


8.
We wear glasses to protect our eyes from contamination as well as injury.  The doctor's glasses are fitted with magnification lenses which allow him to provide higher quality dentistry with less eye strain.


9.
Rubber dam, which is a thin sheet of latex, is used whenever possible to reduce the amount of bacterial spray-back which occurs when dental procedures are performed.  



In addition to reducing bacterial contamination of the treatment room, it allows us to provide higher-quality dentistry for you by allowing us to work in a dry field.  Many of our materials that we use, particularly tooth-colored filling materials are very sensitive to any moisture contamination.  The rubber dam is a single-use product.


10.
We no longer have cuspidors (bowls to rinse into) due to the difficulties in maintaining cleanliness.  The moist environment is a perfect breeding ground for bacteria.  We instead use sterilizable plastic cups with disposable liners to eliminate the chance of disease transmission.


11.
We continually monitor our procedures for compliance with OSHA, Center for Disease Control (CDC), and American Dental Association recommendations.


Many of the infection control procedures that have "made the newspapers" have been practiced in our office long before they become newsworthy.  We routinely have masked and gloved since 1985 and have been autoclaving our handpieces and burs since 1990.  Prophy angles have been autoclaved since 1985.


Dr. Thinker also is a member of the Infection Control Committee of the Northern Virginia Dental Society which helps its members remain current on recommended guidelines.


All of these procedures are very important; we wouldn't have it any other way.  They have, however, contributed significantly to the cost of providing dental care.  We hope that you understand the need to pass these increased costs on in our fees.


If you have any specific questions about any infection control procedure, please do not hesitate to ask.  If you have any suggestions, please feel free to offer them.

Infection Control Standards letter  (Courtesy of Mark Warren, D.D.S.)
Dear Mrs. Crawford:


Many of you, your families and friends have expressed concern (and rightfully so) about the cleanliness and sterilization procedures in any dental office (especially ours).


My staff and I follow every standard of health and safety required by common decency as well as those standards mandated by the Center for Disease Control (CDC), the American Dental Association (ADA), and the Office of Safety and Health Administration (OSHA).


I follow these standards not only for your protection, but for the protection of my staff and family whom are patients also.


The sophistication of our infection control is accomplished in the following ways:


1.
By investing in the necessary equipment and technology to carry out a 


systematic infection control system.  (We incorporated this into the 


design of our new office.)


2.
By allocating time before and after each patient visit to carry out 


necessary equipment sterilization and treatment room preparation.


3.
By investing in additional sterilizing units including one exclusively for 


dental hand pieces (drills) and other new equipment including 


sophisticated ultrasonic cleaners.


4.
By attending local, state and national education meetings as well as 


having in-office training sessions on sterilization procedures and 


compliance with CDC, OSHA and ADA regulations.


We began routine gloving and masking and wearing protective eye wear in 1985 long before mandated by any agency.  It has been shown in repeated studies that proper infection control procedures work and do protect all of us.  


continued on the next page


We think you will agree that these health promoting practices are well worth the effort for you, your family, friends, and your dental team.  We hope this letter will relieve any anxiety you may have regarding your dental visits.


As always, if you have any questions or need any assistance, please don't hesitate to call (Office Manager's Name), (Assistant Manager's Name) or myself.

Sincerely,

Dr. Right Thinker

P.S.
I have enclosed two Smile Cards for any friends or relatives who you feel would benefit from our preventive approach to healthy gums and teeth.

P.P.S
 Be sure to have your friends mention your name so that we can thank you personally with a token of our appreciation.

Safety and Health Guidelines in Our Office letter  

(Courtesy of Jeff Gray, D.D.S.)

This is a good letter to use to inform your patients about the safety and health guidelines in your office.


Dear Mrs. Crawford:


Due to recent articles and sensationalistic TV programs concerning your safety in a dental office, Mary and I decided to reassure all of you with this letter.  We wanted you to know how seriously we take you and your family's safety and health, while you're receiving care in our office.  Nothing is more important to us than providing you the finest in dental care, in a comfortable and completely safe environment.


This ranges from the obvious and visible things such as disposable plastic covers on the dental chairs, lights and sterile tray set ups we use, to the gloves, masks and glasses we are wear.  Gloves are discarded after every patient and often several pairs of gloves are used during a procedure.  All of this is done to assure your safety and, of course, ours.  In fact, a great number of the supplies we use are all " single use items" and are thrown away after every patient visit  This includes any anesthetic carpules (and of course the needles used to place the anesthetic), the plastic cups our hygienists use to polish your teeth and numerous other items.  The bottom line is anything used for your care is either brand new or completely sterile.


Perhaps even more significant than the visible signs of cleanliness and safety our office projects and is so proud of, are the multiple steps we routinely insist on that you don't see.  These steps are followed, without fail, to insure that sterility of any instrument or handpiece (drill) we use for you care. 


I hope this brief letter answers any questions you may have had.  We all look forward to providing you the finest dental care in a comfortable and safe environment.  Should you have any additional questions, please feel free to ask us at your next visit.  We would be happy to answer them and show you our "state of the art" sterilization techniques.

Sincerely,

Dr. Right Thinker and Staff

P.S.
I have enclosed two Smile Cards for any friends or relatives who you feel would benefit from our preventive approach to healthy gums and teeth.

P.P.S
 Be sure to have your friends mention your name so that we can thank you personally with a token of our appreciation.

Check Out Our

Commitment to

Responsible Healthcare

(
All non-disposable instruments are heat-sterilized in our steam autoclave after treatment of each patient.  This autoclave is tested weekly to assure its effectiveness.

(
All handpieces (drills) go through a minimum of an eight-step procedure which includes high heat sterilization in the autoclave after each use.

(
All surfaces and equipment that cannot be heat sterilized after treatment of each patient (countertops, dental chair, light handles...) are disinfected with a chemical solution formulated to kill bacteria and viruses.  Wherever possible, disposable plastic covers are used as an additional barrier.

(
Gloves, masks and eye protection are used for all treatment procedures.  New gloves are, without fail, used for each patient.

(
We continually monitor our procedures to assure we comply or surpass any OSHA or Center for Disease Control (CDC) recommendations.

(
The bottom line is anything used for your care is either brand new or sterile.

Drunk Driving Contract letter  (Courtesy of Jim Sparaga, D.D.S.)

This is a great letter to build a rapport with your patients.  Call Du Molin & Du Molin for the complete Anti-Drunk Driving program.


Dear Mrs. Crawford:


The holiday season is upon us...a busy and joyous season of good wishes, good friends, and good cheer.  


For many people, good cheer will include holiday gatherings where alcoholic beverages are served.  Whether or not we like to admit it, this will be true for teenagers as well as adults.  If driving is mixed with drinking, the results could ruin the holiday season, and perhaps even people's lives.


Fortunately, this doesn't have to occur.  A bit of "preventive medicine" will go a long way in keeping your holidays healthy and happy, which is my wish for each and every one of you.


Enclosed is a printed contract from Health Care Professionals Against Drunk Driving (HCPADD) which has great potential for opening a conversation about drinking between parents and kids.  I have found that these cards disappear in steady numbers from our reception area.  It occurred to me that if the contracts were in more homes, they could initiate even more family discussions, perhaps even save more lives.


Please feel free to share this contract with family or friends, if you do not have teenagers at home.  Better yet, use it to make a pact with your spouse or close friend to offer each other the same preventive medicine.


In a season full of hope and promise, it's encouraging to know that a small measure, a simple promise, can have such far reaching benefits.


On behalf of my entire staff, I wish you and yours a happy and safe holiday season.

Sincerely,

Dr. Right Thinker

P.S.
I have enclosed two Smile Cards for any friends or relatives who you feel would benefit from our preventive approach to healthy gums and teeth.

P.P.S
 Be sure to have your friends mention your name so that we can thank you personally with a token of our appreciation.

Enclose sample contract (2 pages)

Custom Mouthguard  (Courtesy of Gary Klugman, D.D.S.)
Here is a great letter to get your name out to the public.  Materials cost about $3.00 and about 15-20 minutes of assistant time.  No doctor time is required, just an open chair.


Dear Parent:


Sports are an important part of our children's development.  Unfortunately, sometimes the result is injuries.  One preventable injury is dental trauma.  As a community service, I will make custom mouthguards at no charge for members of (name of group).


These colored mouthguards are vacuum-fitted to a model of your child's teeth.  Mouthguards can be designed to accommodate braces.  They are the best protection that can be made.


To make an appointment for a custom mouthguard, please call our office at 

555-5555.  Fitting the appliance will take two visits.  At the first appointment, we will take an impression of your child's teeth.  On the following visit, we will have the mouthguard and will check to make sure it is an ideal fit.


Please bring this letter with you.  This offer is limited to one mouthguard per athlete, and expires on ______________________.


Sincerely,

Dr. Right Thinker

P.S.
If a tooth is knocked out, rinse it gently in running water.  Do not scrub it or remove any tissue fragments.  Gently insert and hold the tooth in its socket.  If this is not possible, place the tooth in a cup of milk and bring it to the dentist immediately (within 30 minutes if possible).


